
Mint Hill middle Board Game Club 
Permission Form 

 

Mint Hill Middle’s Board Game Club will be run by Ms. Przystanski (7th grade 
science teacher).  Students will meet after school from 3:15 – 5:00 pm in the Ms. 
Przystanski’s classroom (room 714) to play board games.  Students may bring their 
own games on meeting days.  Ms. Przystanski will keep them safe in her room.  
 
Name: _____________________________  Grade: ____  Homeroom: _______________ 
 
Parent Phone: ____________________  Student Phone: ________________________ 
 
Email (one that's read regularly – can be parent's): ______________________________ 
Club communications will be via email. 
 
Food allergies? ___________________  
 
I give permission for my child, _____________________, to participate in the Board Game Club, 
and understand that no transportation will be provided.  I will arrange to pick up my child at 
5:00pm on Club meeting days. 
 
Parent signature: _________________________________   
 
Parent email: ____________________________________ 
 
Complete this form and bring it to Ms. Przystanski’s room in the by September 12th, 2014. The 
first meeting will be held on Friday, September 26th.  Most meetings will occur on Fridays unless 
posted otherwise.  Meeting dates will be posted at and will be emailed to members.  Students 
may join at any time during the year.   
 
We will be playing various cooperative and strategy games such as: 

 Saboteur 

 Smash Up 

 Forbidden Desert 

 Settlers of Catan 

 Castle Keep 

 Carcassonne 

 Blokus 

 Chess 
 

Questions?  Email Ms. Przystanski – stefania.przystanski@cms.k12.nc.us  
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